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Olga Lexell
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20-1536-S3

Esteemed Councilmembers, On behalf of Streets For All, I'm
writing to express our support for CF 20-1536-S3. We need a way
to fund our bus shelters and other public right of way
improvements. By establishing a new citywide special fund,
improvements can be prioritized for locations with the most
disinvestment and subsequent need. We urge the City Council to
pass CF 20-1536-S3 with the draft ordinance language included
as amended at the Public Works Committee and look forward to
implementation of the new STAP bus shelters with the assistance
of the financial commitment of RAISE LA. Best, Olga Lexell
Streets For All



